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Dear Chair and Committee Members, 

I am writing this submission in support of the Mineral Resources (Galilee Basin)
 Amendment Bill 2018. 

Queensland must commit to our contribution to reducing greenhouse gas emissions that
 would cause runaway climate change.  We cannot demonstrate strong leadership and
 integrity on managing climate change while we allow and encourage the mining of
 thermal coal. 
We must stop all future mining of thermal coal, which means the shutting down of the
 Galilee Basin.

Regards
Gail Hamilton

-- 
Gail Hamilton
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